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Chairman of 

Elsworthy 

Residents 

Committee and 

member of 

BCAAC

It seems perverse to consider allowing the pavement in Queens Grove to be reduced by moving the position 

of the brick wall 500 mm.    This at a time when Camden, and indeed all over the country, pavements are 

being widened to allow greater numbers of pedestrians to pass  freely on the footpath.

In order to protect the valuable trees there could be breaks in the brick wall and railings around the trees.

The introduction of access gates for the bin store etc that open out onto the pavement of Queens Grove will 

be a hazard as has proved already elsewhere locally..   They are left open for the bin collection, the bins are 

then left on the pavement and the doors remain open until it is remembered to come out, put the bins away 

and close them.    All this will be out of sight for the occupants of the property but will be dangerous and an 

eyesore for those passing by, especially if the width of the footpath has been reduced.

Please remember that the black and white tiled road sign ¿¿Queen¿s Grove¿¿

(No doubt not saved when the wall was demolished) should be replaced on the new wall.
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